
Carols & mulled wine, Tues 19 December.
We plan to sing carols in the streets around St Mary’s on Tues, 19 December. Please come and join us if you would like to. We would especially appreciate a few collectors. We will be meeting in the Jubilee Room, just before 7pm, and will come back afterwards for mulled wine, sausage rolls, mince pies, etc. Entrance via the back door, rather than the main door. 

St Mary’s Choir


Christingle-making, Fri 22 December, 2pm, Jubilee Room
We are making 150 Christingles (oranges decorated with sweets, ribbon, and candles) for the very popular Christmas Eve service. Do come and help if you would like to, and perhaps enjoy some mulled wine with us, too. If the front door of the church is closed, please come via the back door. 

Rachel Warren Chadd, Jenny Aarons, Children’s Society Fundraising
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